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Clark Valberg and Ben Nadel will be running the new and improved NYCFUG.

I'm sure NYC is looking forward to great things from these new co-managers. 
Clark and Ben, Good luck in 2008!

See the full announcement here: http://www.bennadel.com/blog/1116-The-Fresh-
Face-Of-The-New-York-ColdFusion-User-Group-NYCFUG-.htm
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